
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR 
CIRCULAR 

LKG to XII 
 
 
 

ISS/FEE/WEBCIR/069/21-22 
 

23rd January 2022 
 
 
 
 

URGENT: FEE PAYMENT REMINDER 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This is to inform you that as per the school circular dated 18.01.2022, today 

Sunday 23.01.2022 is the last day to pay the school fees till and including 

November 2021.  

 

You are requested to kindly pay the fees till and including November 2021       

in cash at the school fee counter today Sunday, 23rd January 2022 

before 1:30 pm to avoid inconvenience and avail uninterrupted online classes 

from tomorrow Monday, 24th January 2022 onwards. 

 

We sincerely thank parents who have paid the fees on time. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Sanchita Verma  

Principal 

Indian School Sohar  

Sultanate of Oman  

www.indianschoolsohar.com   

 


